FIRST IMPRESSIONS TEAM SCHEDULE:

6/3 - Johnny, Brandy N, Savannah, Tara, Brandy M, & Clayton

6/10 - Allen, Margaret, Jeanne, Mason, Lee, & Linda
6/17 - Allen, Pat, Kastina, Jeanne, Kayleigh, & Mason
6/24 - Jimmy, Megan, Ann, Judy, Ruth, & Brenda
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“THE ARK” SCHEDULE:
Infant Rm: Vikki Owen(6/3 & 6/10)
Tonya H (6/17 & 6/24)
2’s & 3’s Rm: Megan S (6/3 & 6/10)
Kayleigh R (6/17 & 6/24)
PreK-K Rm: Kathryn B & Raquel B (6/3 & 6/10)
Lora B (6/17 & 6/24)

Jr. Church: Eric M (6/3 & 6/10)
Brady B (6/17 & 6/24)

CONNECTION CAFE SCHEDULE:
6/3 - sh1: Steven K & Nathan C; sh2: Ed & Heather M;
sh3: Cheri R
6/10 - sh1: Steven K & Nathan C; sh2: Miranda B;
sh3: Rebecca K
6/17 - sh1: Steven K & Nathan C; sh2: Barry & Gina W;
sh3: John & Kate C

6/24 - sh1: Steven K & Nathan C; sh2: Nina C;
sh3: Steven K

Sundays
8:00 a.m., Worship Team rehearsal (sanctuary)
9:00 a.m., Sunday School
10:00 a.m., Worship Service & Nursery (The Ark)
10:00 a.m., Junior Church, 1% - 3" Grades
(Junior Church checks in at The Ark)

Wednesdays
6:30 p.m., Worship Team rehearsal (sanctuary)
6:30 p.m., Youth Group (Teen Center)

' ConNeCT / GROW / SERVE
FIRST CHRISTIAN CHURCH

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Ministry Staff
Ron Nolen, pastor

Kevin Adkins, Minister of Worship & Connections
Brady Bassett, Youth Minister
Tiffanni Bradford, children’s Director

First Christian Church

P.O. Box 1512

Perry, GA 31069-1512

Office Hours:
Mon-Thur......8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Friday.............8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
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Phone: (478) 987-5428
Fax:  (478)987-4594
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website: www.firstchristian.net
email: fcc-staff@firstchristian.net

F1rst CHRISTIAN HIGHLIGHTS
JunE 2018

“Connect to God, Grow in Christ, Serve Others”

Wonderful Wednesdays are going to be great fun
for your children They will EAT, WORSHIP, AND
PLAY! Sign up at The Ark beginning Sunday, June
3, for attending any or all of the four Wonderful
Wednesdays (June 13, June 27, July 11, and July 18,
at 6:00 p.m.)!

NOTE: If you can help make Wonderful Wednesdays
a success by volunteering to serve, contact Tiffanni
Bradford.

See inside this publication for more awesome things
that are happening this month at FCC, like:

NDAY SsCHOOL CLASS!

*NEW! ADULT SINGLES SU

*

*MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL PIZZA NIGHT



Welcome New Members:

Joe, Lori, & Madison Lassiter (by transfer)
Diana Pierce (by transfer)

WEDNESDAY EVENING MEALS AT FCC
During June and July, our Wednesday Evening Meal Program
takes a break, but on August 8, everyone is invited to join us
for dinner once again! The meals are prepared fresh on-site
and served at 6:00 p.m., August through May, and the price is
always only $2 per person or $7.50 per family.

(continued from the cover page...)

SINGLES IN SERVICE Ministry starts on June 3 with Sunday
School at 9 a.m., in FCC's Library (Teen Center Building), with
lunch after Worship at Jalisco Grill (Publix Shopping Center, in
Perry). Sunday morning’s study will be from the book, “They
Were Single Too: 8 Biblical Role Models,” by David M.
Hoffeditz. On Saturday, June 9, we are also planning to
attend the Georgia Peach Festival in Byron.

If you are a single, divorced, or widowed adult, please join us
in this new, exciting fellowship! For more information,
contact Wendy Ledbetter (email wendyjo5683@icloud.com or
call (478) 319-1519).

LADIES, during the entire month of June we are WALKING
WITH PAUL. Together, we hope to match the miles Paul
walked from Antioch to Lystra. If you haven't signed up,
please join in anyway. Whether you walk a lot or walk a little,
we want your miles! Here's how it works:

e Walk or run on your own and send in total miles (or steps) at
the end of each week by EMAIL: valeriedeal55@gmail.com

OR TEXT: (478) 997-9375.

e If you have a walking partner, you may report your partner's
miles along with your own.

¢ Please be smart about the heat and your own fitness level. If
you have not been exercising, we encourage you to partici-
pate, but start gradually.

Our cumulative miles will be updated each Sunday in the
foyer. Watch our progress!

Normal Wednesday Night Activities (including
WedneSday meals and Bible studies) have temporarily
N[Qh'(’ stopped so that those who serve from August

s o through May can take a well-deserved break
HCflVlfleS (they will resume August 8).

EXCITING CHANGES AT FCC!
The swing set was removed recently to make way for some
exciting changes coming to our playground. Be on the lookout
for these changes in mid to late June!

MONTHLY LADIES FELLOWSHIP
Thursday, June 7, at 1:00 p.m.
(Fellowship Hall)

Perry Christian Music Festival
June 9, 11:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.
(at Heritage Hall, Perry Fairgrounds)

WISDOM WARRIORS TRIP TO LANE PACKING
Sunday, June 10
leaving right after Worship

LEADERSHIP MEETING
Sunday, June 10, at 6:00 p.m.
(Café Conference Room)

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR FCC FAMILIES

June 3 - 8, Woodland Christian Camp
June 13 & 27, July 11 & 18, Wonderful Wednesdays

MONTHLY LADIES LUNCH
Thursday, June 21, at 1:00 p.m.
(at Cheddars, in Warner Robins)

YOUTH GROUP NEWS!
Pizza & Movie Night in the Youth Center
Friday, June 29, 6:00 - 8:30 p.m.
(Middle and High School)

NOTE: FCC’s Youth Group IS meeting during the summer. Due
to C.L.Y., there will be no youth group on June 13 and July 4.

STONE MOUNTAIN TRIP
(1st - 5th graders)
July13 & 14
(for more information, contact Eric Mitchell)

Looking for a place to serve? Here’s some options:

1) Our Connection Café Ministry is looking for volunteers to
serve on Sunday mornings (involves setting up, brewing
coffee, & cleaning up). To serve on rotation in this ministry,
contact Steven Kidd (skiddx2@cox.net or 987-5428).

2) Our First Impressions Ministry is looking for volunteers for
Sundays. If you can shake someone’s hand with a smile, you
are qualified! To serve on rotation in this ministry, contact
Pastor Kevin (kevin@firstchristian.net or 987-5428).

3) Our Single Moms Support Group Ministry has opportuni-
ties for you to serve (through caring for infants/toddlers, as-
sisting elementary age children with their schoolwork, cook-
ing and kitchen help...). Please prayerfully consider these op-
portunities and contact Veronica Stewart (478-955-6766) if
you are interested or have questions. Please continue to pray
that our ministry will increase our outreach into the commu-
nity to help more single mothers.

4) THE ARK (our Nursery Ministry) is looking for volunteers for
Sunday mornings and/or Wednesday evenings. To serve on
rotation in this ministry, contact Tiffanni Bradford (812-987-
6986 or tiffanni@firstchristian.net).

5) Our Communion Preparation Team is looking for volun-
teers to serve on rotation for Sundays. This is a great "behind
the scenes" ministry. If you would like more information,
please contact Tonya Hipps at (478) 320-6278.




